
In-Country Vietnam Veterans Association Summer Social Dinner 

Has been canceled. 

A low response to the invitation did not meet the restaurant’s minimum 

requirement for a private dining room.  

 

Thank You, 

Roy Martin 

 Vice-Commander In-Country Vietnam Veterans 

Roy.Martin481@gmail.com 
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